
ST. THOMAS-ELGIN SOCIAL SERVICES 

Have you experienced a reduction of income due to COVID 19?  
Is your rent, mortgage or utilities in arrears as a result?  

One-time funding may be available to help you! 
 

Social Services Relief Fund 

St. Thomas-Elgin Social Services will be             

accepting applications beginning July 2nd, 

2021 to receive financial relief of up to $3000 

based on need for households in arrears.  

Accepting             
Applications 

from July 2nd to    
July 31st 

Proof of identification, income and 

arrears will be required.  

- To have one mailed or emailed to you, please     

call: 519-631-9350 and select option 3 
 
- To pick one up, please visit the St. Thomas-Elgin  

Social Services office located at 230 Talbot Street,  

St. Thomas open 8:30am to 4:30pm; Monday to  

Friday 
 
- Or visit www.stthomas.ca to download and print 

 

Completed applications can be emailed to infosocialservices@stthomas.ca, mailed, or  

dropped off at 230 Talbot Street, St. Thomas, ON, N5P 1B2 

How to access the application:  


